
Press Note 

Another internship cum placement drive for the B.Tech final year students of Giani Zail 

Singh Campus College of Engineering & Technology was held recently. The students from 

the department of Computer Science & Engineering and Master of Computer Applications 

participated in the drive. The companies that visited the campus are Skycon Technologies, 

Bathinda, Solitaire Infosys, Mohali and Pisoft Informatics Pvt. Ltd. The companies 

shortlisted the students on the basis of Aptitude and Technical Tests. The shortlisted students 

were then interviewed by corresponding companies. Skycon Technologies, Bathinda selected 

four students, Solitaire Infosys, Mohali selected one student and Pisoft Informatics Pvt. Ltd. 

selected three students of Computer Science & Engineering Department.  

All the students will get free training and some of the students will get stipend upto 8000/- 

during training period and will get the package of 1.2 lacs to 2.4 Lacs P.A depending upon 

their performance after training. The students selected in Skycon Technologies are Amit 

Kumar, Khuhboo Aggarwal, Sunaina Singla and Kritika. Solitaire Infosys selected one 

student Savi Garg as Bussiness Analyst. The three students selected in Pisoft Informatics Pvt. 

Ltd. are Sonali Choudhary, Paramandeep Kaur, Jitan Puri. More than 10 students have 

already been selected by some companies for internship with placement like Intersoft 

Professional, Mohali, Softwiz, Bhatinda and Swipe cubes, Mohali etc. The students have 

practised a lot for the preparation of drives and college has arranged many workshops for 

students on latest topics.  

The students were very excited to hear about their selection. Professor Mohan Paul Singh 

Ishar, Vice Chancellor, MRSPTU, Professor Jasbir Singh Hundal, Registrar, MRSPTU, 

Professor Gursharan Singh, Campus Director, GZSCCET, Bathinda and Professor Ashok 

Goel, TPO, GZSCCET congratulated the students. Professor Naresh Garg (Head-CSE), 

GZSCCET, Bathinda, Dr.Gurpreet Singh, Training Placement Incharge, CSE and Er. 

Jabarweer Singh, Asst. Training Placement Incharge, CSE wished the selected students for 

their bright career and motivated other students so that the other students appear with great 

enthusiasm in their upcoming interviews. 

 


